
  October 14, 2021 
 

 
Visioning Committee Meeting Minutes 

 
I.  Birthday Club 

There was a glitch in the church member data base, where birthdays were not properly matched 
with names. It appears to have been straightened out now. Jeanne provided Patty a printout of the 
birthday club members, sorted by date. Patty will get updates as they occur. 
 
II.  Winter Movie/Study 
 Though she has made a couple attempts, Linda is not having success in obtaining a study guide for 
the planned 6-week-long winter movie/study, I’ll Push You, set to begin on Sunday, January 2, 2022. 
Patty will search for a backup in case I’ll Push You does not pan out. We discussed whether 6 weeks 
was too long to maintain study participants’ commitment, and decided it was worth a try, as successful 
studies in the past were 6 weeks long. In addition to settling on and purchasing a study, there are two 
other “make or break” things that still must happen before the study can be started. First, we still need 
to find a person to lead the study. Pastor Craig and/or Patty will contact Sheri about that. Second, we 
need to get enough participants to make it worthwhile. That number is vague, but more than 6 would be 
a bare minimum if not too few. Consequently, once we make a final decision on what movie to use, we 
will need to advertise and determine how many will attend. We can encourage participation of 
members of the Admin Council and of this committee, which would give us a good start. 
 
III.  Church Self Analysis (SWOT) 

 This will be considered in the future. 
IV. Welcome packets 

 This item will also wait until a later date, when the other initiatives are completed. 
Next Meeting Date & Time – The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, November 16, at 7:05 p.m. 
in person at the church. Note that this is not the standard date, and mark your calendars. 
 

      


